
New Business Item 9(d) 

 

Subject:  Service Increases and Improvements 

Date:  April 30, 2014 

Submitted by:  Chair Augimeri 

Recommendation: 
 
That TTC staff report to the June Commission meeting on the cost (for consideration in the 2015 
budget process), including capital costs, of: (1) improving service levels and quality in the form 
of more-frequent service and reduced crowding, broken down by period of operation (eg – 
morning peak period, weekday midday, etc.); (2) introducing new and improved services such 
as more express bus service or the previously-discussed network of ten-minute-or-better bus 
routes; and (3) any other service innovations or improvements which TTC staff believe warrant 
consideration by the Board and/or Council including the possibility of extending the life of the 
current streetcar fleet or provide additional service.  The report should include discussion of the 
impact on capital projects and funding of any such decisions. 
 


